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“This should have been completed a long time ago, but this is progress in the right direction. We need to
stay focused to make certain that this facility opens and is successful. Most importantly, once the
Aqueduct Racino is up and running we need to go back and review the statewide VLT formula and return
the removed funding to Saratoga Springs and Saratoga County.”


